
 
Purchasing Department 209 Water Street 
 Johnson City, TN 37601 
 (423) 975-2715 

ADDENDUM 
 

TO:  All Prospective Vendors 
 
FROM:  Debbie Dillon, 
  Director of Purchasing 
 
SUBJECT: ITB# 6743  – ADDENDUM #1 
  Interstate mowing and litter collection contract   
   

DATE:  January 24, 2024 
 

Consider this addendum an integral part of the above referenced Invitation to Bid.  
 

 
 REVISED LINK FOR THE INTERSTATE MOWING MAPS: 
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1KjgpSImTJ68GFoFXpD4jvlj4I58LASNm/view?usp=drive_link  

 These maps are also available for viewing at the Public Works Street
 Department Office, 209 Water Street, Johnson City. 
 
All other specifications/information contained in the Bid Documents remains 
unchanged and in effect. Vendor is to acknowledge receipt of this addendum 

by initialing on the bid cover sheet.  Failure to acknowledge this addendum could 
be cause for rejection of your submittal. 
 
For any questions regarding this addendum, please contact this office.  
 

 

/dd 
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